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MEMORANDUM
October 18, 2016
TO:

Special Education Teachers



Speech Clinicians



Teacher of the Visually Impaired


Teacher of the Deaf and Hard of Hearing
FROM:
Timothy H. Dorsey

RE:

Child Count for December 1, 2016
As the Child Count submission approaches (December 1, 2016), the special education database must be updated for all State and Federal reports.  All IEP/RR’s that are due on or before December 1, 2016, must be submitted to the department NO later than November 18, 2016 in order to allow my office time to enter the data.

In cases where the paperwork needs additional revisions or input to be finalized and cannot be sent to the Special Education office by this deadline, you must notify Brenda Troutman before November 18, 2016 and complete the PennData Child Count 12-1-16 Form (attached). 
Remember that the consequence for not recording this information correctly is the reduction of Federal dollars for the District that may impact the availability of resources for teachers in the classroom. 

Thank you for your cooperation and following through on this very important task.
Cc: 
Tom Burnheimer


Instructional Advisors


Building Principals
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